
 
 

Dear Families,        5th October 2018 

 

This week we have continued our topic of Traditional Tales and have been using resources to create 

Goldilocks, making the bears using lots of different shapes and some have had a go at writing what 

the different characters say in the story.  

 

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds 

 

k   ck    e    u 
 

Please practice these at home as well as the Teddy words in the back of your book. Once your child 

is able to recognise all the words and read them to a teacher, they will receive a certificate and 

move on to a new set of words.  
 

This week you could also look for shapes in your home. We have been concentrating on 2D shapes. 

Ask the children what shape names they know and see if they can find them around your home. Take 

photos or draw pictures to show us which shapes you have found.  
 

Please remember Forest School takes place on Tuesday’s for Miss Cawthorne’s class and Thursday’s 

for Miss Boundy’s class, so don’t forget your wellies! 
 

School Council Bonfire Night – Friday,2nd November 

The School Council are organising a bonfire night treat in the forest school area and school field.  

Letters have been sent home with the children today with information about how to buy tickets. 
 

FoOV – School Disco – Thursday, 11th October – Foundation – 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

If your child would like to attend the school disco please complete the registration form on the 

letter sent home and return it and your payment of £2 to your class teacher. 

 
Annual nasal Flu vaccinations – Reception to Year 5 

If you would like your child to receive the annual nasal Flu vaccination later this term you should 

complete the electronic parent consent by the end of today, Friday, 5th October. 
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/?h=1e83282cf290d7365757669da20537a3dbedf16b237f369c5324adf0c59103fe 

 

Next week our book will be Jack and the Beanstalk.  

 

Enjoy your weekend. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Reception Team 

 

Diary Dates: 

Thur, 18th October – School photos (details to come) 

Fri, 19th October – Non Pupil Day 

Mon, 22nd to Fri, 26th October – Half Term 


